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In regards to the Stibnite Gold Project EIS #50516; The Stibnite Gold Project should not go forward as planned or
any plan proposed. The danger to the South Fork of the Salmon is complete. | have hiked from trailhead to
river's Salmon River Confluence, | have floated by and rowed up the river. The crystal-clear waters of the South
Fork pour into the Salmon River swirls and mixes without all the ingredients the mine offers to add.

If mines had a reputation for restoration and rehabilitation the feeling could be different. Or caring for the land
around them perhaps the attitude would be different. The mining super fund clean up sights represent the
observations.

Ripping up the headwaters of the South Fork of the Salmon River for sake of making money is reprehensible.



